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Manager's Introduction

We have had some beautiful weather, allowing us to enjoy the warmth of the sun as
we spend more time outdoors. We are making the most of this season with a variety
of activities and events that embrace this lovely time of year. 

We invite our residents and their families to join in the fun and make wonderful
memories together.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Aarti Popat
Home Manager

VE Day Celebrations

To mark VE Day, residents and team members from The Amwell Care Home took a
special trip to Melton Mowbray Park, joining the wider community in honouring this
important day in history. It was a beautiful afternoon filled with reflection, joy, and
shared memories.

As part of the celebrations, we were also thrilled to welcome a theatre company into
the home to perform a nostalgic wartime-themed show. The performance brought
laughter, emotion, and plenty of sing-along moments as familiar wartime songs
echoed through the halls.

Our home was decorated with Union Jack bunting, posters, and photos from the era,
creating a festive and respectful atmosphere. Residents enjoyed classic British food
and took time to reminisce with songs, stories, and images from the 1940s. Many
shared their own memories or family stories from the war, creating moments of deep
connection and conversation.

The day was a moving reminder of the strength and spirit of the generation that lived
through the war. It gave everyone the chance to reflect, celebrate, and feel part of
something bigger—both within the home and in the wider Melton Mowbray
community.

At The Amwell, we are proud to honour our residents’ histories and ensure that their
memories and experiences continue to be celebrated.

Fiesta Time at The Amwell!

Residents and staff recently enjoyed a vibrant Spanish Day, filled with colour,
culture, and plenty of fun! The home was decorated with Spanish flags and
flamenco-inspired touches, setting the scene for a day of celebration.

Residents sampled traditional Spanish dishes such as paella, tapas, and churros,
while enjoying lively Spanish music and even trying out a few dance moves! We
explored Spanish culture through images, stories, and language, sparking great
conversations and laughter. It was a fantastic way to bring a taste of the world into
our home and share a joyful experience together.

Easter Celebrations

Easter was a joyful and heartwarming occasion, filled with creativity, community
spirit, and springtime cheer. Residents took part in Easter bonnet making, egg
decorating, and a fun-filled Easter egg hunt around the home and garden.

The highlight of the day was a special visit from some family chickens, which
brought smiles, laughter, and plenty of gentle cuddles. The home was beautifully
decorated with flowers and handmade crafts, and we enjoyed a delicious Easter
lunch followed by traditional treats. It was a lovely day of togetherness, new
memories, and the simple joys of the season.

Gardening Club

With the sunshine making a welcome return, our residents have been enjoying time
outdoors as part of our new Gardening Club. The activity has been a wonderful way
to stay active, connect with nature, and work together to brighten up our outdoor
spaces. From planting flowers to sharing gardening tips and stories, it’s brought lots
of smiles and a real sense of achievement. We’re loving the chance to soak up the
sun, enjoy fresh air, and grow something beautiful together.

Our residents enjoy sitting in the sun, sipping drinks, munching on biscuits, and
soaking in the views — because why not make the most of glorious weather and
great company? 

Mother’s Day Celebrations

Mother’s Day was nothing short of special. Residents had the opportunity to reflect
on the beauty of motherhood and motherly bonds with heartfelt words that resonated
throughout the day: “Wherever a beautiful soul has been, there is a trail of beautiful
memories.”

 

Meet The Team

Emma Daniels – Clinical Deputy 

"My name is Emma Daniels. I joined The Amwell in January 2025 as the Clinical
Lead. Prior to this role, I worked in the NHS for 15 years as a Neurology Nurse,
specialising in brain injury. Following that, I spent several years as an Adult
Safeguarding Nurse Specialist. I am very excited to be part of the new management
structure, driving forward innovative practices and ensuring the highest standards of
care for all residents. My extensive experience and dedication are instrumental in
fostering a supportive and dynamic environment. I am passionate about providing
compassionate and comprehensive care to those in need. My journey in healthcare
has been driven by a desire to make a positive impact on people's lives, and I am
committed to continuous learning and improvement."
 

Social Media

Make sure to check out The Amwell Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google My Business Reviews
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